
Our family of four voters would really like to not be restricted into the Portland Metro area.  Our needs 
here in the rural small town of  Scappooose are different than those of the large metropolitan cities in 
Multnomah and Washington  counties.  We need leaders from our area that understand those needs 
and can best work with them.  Please don't  redistrict us into the Portland Metro area. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Gordon, Cathy, Chrissy and Hannah Martens 
 


